
RE:  PICK UP/DROP OFF TRAFFIC PATTERN

Dear Parents/Guardians:

During pick up and drop off, there is nothing more important than ensuring that everyone who is a member
of  our school community is safe. Your help as a parent/guardian is vital in guaranteeing this safety. Please
review the below and we thank you for following our procedures.

The diagram on page 2 illustrates the traffic flow and the drop off  zones. Key points to abide by:

● Oak Street is a One-Way street enforced by the Police Department during morning and
afternoon drop off/pick up times. K-turns are not allowed on Oak Street.

● Families wishing to utilize the “Kiss & Drop” zone behind the school may enter the parking
lot from Newbury Place.  If  you enter the school parking lot from Newbury Place, you
must proceed to Oak Street to exit. K-turns are not permitted in the school parking lot.
Please do not park in the Kiss & Drop zone.

○ If  you pull down Newbury Place, you may turn around at the end of  the block and
drop your child off  on the sidewalk along Newbury Place, adjacent to the softball
field.

● Parking Spaces in the school parking lot are for STAFF MEMBERS ONLY; please do
not park there. Unfortunately, our parking lot does not have an adequate amount of  parking
spaces and teachers already park on the street.

● Due to the Fire Lane being located in the parking lot adjacent to the cafeteria, NO vehicles
(parent or staff) may park within the Fire Lane.



Diagram Key:

Thank you for your continued efforts to improve the morning drop off. We also thank the Riverdale Police
Department for their assistance. By helping us maintain these procedures, you help us keep all of  our students
safe.

Thank you,

Mark Sernatinger
Principal


